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THE KWARA STATE GOVERNMENT
KWARA STATE UNIVERSAL BASIC EDUCATION BOARD (KWSUBEB) ILORIN
LAJORIN STREET P.M.B1404, ILORIN KWARA STATE NIGERIA.
EMAIL: subebkwara@gmail.com; subebkwara@yahoo.com
08035779790, 08034707103.
INVITATION FOR TENDER FOR 1ST AND 2ND QUARTERS OF YEAR 2024 UNIVERSAL
BASIC EDUCATION INTERVENTION FGN/UBEC/SUBEB/PROJECTS.

INTRODUCTION:
The Kwara State Government through Kwara State Universal Basic Education Board
(KWSUBEB) has received approval to implement the 1st and 2nd Quarters of year 2024
FGN/UBEC/SUBEB projects.
2. In compliance with Public Procurement Act 2017 the Board wishes to invite interested,
registered, competent, capable and reputable contractors to submit tender documents and
maintaining the rules of one bid per bidders for Product in the categories as listed below:
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